
Unification Sports Festival at the CheongShim Peace World Center 
 
Gi Seong Lee 
June 5, 2015 
 

 
 

On 4.19 by the Heavenly Calendar, 3rd Year of Cheon Il Guk (June 5, 2015) the 200 members of the 

195th Chung Pyung 40-day Workshop and the 104th Chung Pyung 40-day Workshop for Blessed Wives 

went to the CheongShim Peace World Center to participate in the Unification Sports Festival. It started 

from 14:00 and ended at 16:00. 

 

 
 

The Unification Sports Festival first began on 2006 and has been held at the CheongShim International 

Youth Center. However, this time the venue was moved to the CheongShim Peace World Center. The 

members were excited to be inside the Stadium which is the 2nd biggest indoor stadium in Asia. The 

sports festival was held on the 1st basement floor of the facility with a small stage prepared by the staff at 

CheongShim International Youth Center. 

 

After a brief introduction by the lecturers from Chung Pyung and words by Mr. Inpyo Moon, 

International Team Leader, Chung Pyung Heaven and Earth Training Center, the main MC was 

introduced to the stage and lead the exciting program. 

 

For over two hours the members were able to run, laugh and dance to many exciting programs.  


